
 

Premier North Texas School Holds Open House for Interested Parents 

TLC Schools Democracy invites parents to learn more about the highly acclaimed school program, as well 

as enter a chance to win tickets to Halloween Nights at the Zoo. 

 

PLANO, TX – Oct. 20, 2014 – Voted best in Plano child care by Living Magazine, TLC Schools have been 

nurturing children since 1996 and has earned a reputation as one of the preeminent centers for early 

education. Families interested in helping their children get the best start possible have an opportunity to 

tour the Democracy campus on Thursday, October 23 from 5:30 pm to 7:00 pm. TLC on Democracy is 

located at 5301 Democracy Drive in Plano, Texas. 

 

As a further incentive to attend the event, families can enter a raffle to win one of two family packs to 

Halloween Nights at the Zoo taking place at the Dallas Zoo. To enter into the drawing, parents must fill 

out this form and then attend the open house event. 

 

The Thursday open house at TLC on Democracy affords parents the opportunity to ask questions, tour 

the facility, and learn more about the TLC philosophy to child development. With children spending up 

to 50 hours a week at a child care facility, finding the right center can truly make a difference in the early 

years of development. TLC has shown positive results in helping children find the best start possible by 

adhering to its proven curriculum and hiring attentive and expert staff. The school’s stated objective is 

to foster a life-long love of learning, which is accomplished through a mix of learning, nurturing, and fun. 

 

“Open houses are an exciting time for us, as we love talking to parents about how we can help their 

kids,” said Lori Stewards, Executive Director of TLC Schools. “I think when parents attend these events, 

see our facilities, and talk to our staff, our program really starts to click for them and they understand 

why our schools have such a positive reputation.” 

 

The open house welcomes all parents and does not require an appointment. To enter to win one of two 

family packs to Halloween Nights at the Zoo, however, parents must complete this form and attend the 

open house on October 23 from 5:30 pm to 7:00 pm. Winners will be announced on Friday. Family pack 

includes parking. Tickets are valid October 25-26. 

 

 

http://tlcschools.com/tlc-schools-open-house


 
About TLC Schools 

Offering safe, secure, and nurturing facilities, TLC Schools seeks to become the leading child care and 

early education centers in North Texas. Working with children between the ages of 6 weeks to 6 years, 

TLC’s talented staff create an environment that is both nurturing and promotes learning. Each age group 

receives individualized attention and a proven education to help foster positive development at all 

stages of life. TLC Schools use the ABEKA© curriculum for early education up through kindergarten and 

are AdvancED accredited. Learn more about TLC Schools by visiting www.tlcschools.com. 


